
 

 Information and Application Details for the Position of  

Conductor, Glen Eira City Choir  
The Glen Eira City Choir is a SATB community choir of approximately 70 choristers who enjoy 

singing a diverse repertoire of music. Three public performances are presented each year. The 

choir was established in 1946 and since 2001 has been under the guidance and direction of the 

highly acclaimed Jane Elton Brown, OAM. Jane has indicated her wish to retire as regular 

conductor at the end of 2019. We are seeking a new conductor commencing February 2020.  

The choir rehearses on Monday nights at the Indonesian Uniting Church Hall, 158 Balaclava 

Road, Caulfield from 7:45pm – 10pm.  

We seek a choral conductor who:  

a) has experience in directing choirs (including community choirs),  

b) has experience conducting works from the classical choral repertoire and lighter popular 

music,  

c) will maintain the choral standards of the choir,  

d) will be committed to enhancing the choir’s position in the community.  

 

Applicants should provide the following information:  

• a CV outlining your experience of conducting choirs,  

• your qualifications (qualifications in music are desirable),  

• a sample of concert programs from 2-3 previous performances where you conducted the choir,  

• if possible, a DVD, CD, or YouTube of one performance,  

• the names and contact details of three referees associated with your choral experience.  

 

Applications close: Monday September 30th, 2019.  

Applicants who are short-listed for the position will be interviewed in October and will be invited 

to conduct a segment of the choir’s rehearsal on Monday November 4th 2019. At the rehearsal 

the applicant will be required to 1) conduct warm-up exercises, 2) rehearse a music work already 

known to the choir, 3) teach the choir a new music work chosen by the applicant.  

Further information can be obtained from:  

Denise Grocke:   d.grocke@unimelb.edu.au 

Phone: 0402579819 
Web: http://gleneiracitychoir.org.au/ 
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